
Nurses caring for breast cancer patients have considered the invitation to submit evidence to inform 

the above technology appraisal. 

There is no information to submit at this stage on behalf of the Royal College of Nursing, other than 

what is available from systematic reviews. 

We look forward to participating in the next stage of this appraisal. 

Thank you for the invitation.  Please acknowledge receipt. 
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